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10 December, 1999 
 
Productivity Commission 
Architects Inquiry 
LB2 Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 

 
Attention The Chairman 
 
REGISTRATION OF ARCHITECTS 
 
 
As a registered Architect in the state of Western Australia, I fully support the views of the Architects 
Board of Western Australia that the registration of Architects be retained with a Uniform Act across 
Australia being administered by the Western Australian Board for Architects registered in Western 
Australia. 
 
The risk to the community of people claiming to be Architects but without the vigorous education and 
training required for registration would be too great to contemplate and make a mockery of our present 
educational system. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
(signature) 
 
 
 
Kym MacCormac 
Principal 
 


